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Administrator/Controller Forum Scheduled 
 
GRAND RAPIDS – The role of the Kent County Administrator/ Controller is critical, implementing Board 
policies, overseeing the daily activities of the County, serving as the Chief Administrative and Financial 
Officer, and supervising functions that report to the Board of Commissioners. The 
Administrator/Controller Recruitment (ACR) Subcommittee finalized the remaining steps in the 
recruitment process and identified two candidates who have been invited for interviews. These 
candidates are: 
 

Wayman P. Britt - Grand Rapids, Michigan 
Marc S. Ryan - Land O’Lakes, Florida 
 

The next steps in the process are outlined below:  
 

• January 10, 2018, 5 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.: An open Candidates Community Forum will be held in the 
Multi-Purpose Room at the Human Services Complex, 121 Franklin SE, in Grand Rapids. This will 
provide an opportunity for the public to provide feedback regarding the candidates.  
 

• January 11, 2018, 10 a.m. to 1 p.m.: Finalist candidate interviews with the full Board of 
Commissioners. These interviews are open to the public. 

 

• January 11, 2018, 2 p.m. to 3 p.m.: ACR Subcommittee to review Commissioner feedback and 
identify the top candidate to recommend to the Board of Commissioners for consideration. 
 
 

“The Committee is proud to hold the Community Forum and ask for public feedback in the recruitment 
process for this important role,” according to Administrator/Controller Recruitment Subcommittee Chair 
Sandi Steensma. “The community’s input in the process is critical to making the right decision for such 
an important leadership role. We hope residents will make their voices heard as we complete this 
process.”   
 

(Please feel free to share the flyer posted on www.facebook.com/KentCountyMI.) 
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